Warren Township High School District 121

Warren Connection: Nearing the End of the School Year

April 29, 2021

Warren's website,
at www.d121.orq, is
a key link to staying
connected with our

current programs

and projects.

At its April 27, 2021 meeting, the Board of Education officially
accepted the results of the April 6 election, which fell short of
being approved by a majority of voters in District 121.
The referendum question was placed on the ballot to allow the
community to weigh in on possible additional revenue through
an increase to the district’s limiting rate.

We know that our financial challenges related to maintaining
our current programs will not go away. We will leave the
information on the Referendum page on the district website,
so that community members can review the context and
projected reductions in programming without additional
revenue.

We look forward to continuing to engage with the community
on these issues in the near future. WTHS is appreciative for the
conversations we have been able to have with our community
regarding the future of WTHS and the students we serve.

Find us on 1
Facebook |

https://www.facebook.com/WTHSDistrict121

PowerSchool

Please make sure your
contact information on file
is up to date. This will
ensure you receive all
communications in a
timely manner.
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OWear a Mask
O Watch your
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PowerSchool can also be used to access
student schedules, grades, attendance, and
other useful student information.

’ Principals’ Twitter

Almond Campus Principal Twitter Account

Q’Plaine Principal Twitter

3 Frincipals’ YouTube

Almond Campus Principal YouTube Account

O’Plaine Principal YouTube
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Board of Education News

Recognizing Retiring Board Member Jonita C. Wilson

At the April 9 Board of Education meeting, Jonita C. Wilson was recognized
for her many contributions while serving on the Board. Mrs. Wilson is
retiring from the Board, as she did not run in the recent April election.

Mrs. Wilson was elected to the Board in
2017. She has served on many Board
committees during her four-year term,
including the Parent-Teacher Advisory
Committee, Discipline/Student-Parent
Handbook Committee, Diversity
Committee, Finance Committee, Safety
Committee, Strategic Plan Committee and
the Board Orientation Committee.

Jonita has been a dynamic and collaborative leader on our Board of
Education. We greatly appreciate her service to our students and
community.

Board of Education Election Results

At the April 27 meeting, the Board of Education conducted an
organizational meeting to officially declare the results of the April 6, 2021
School Board Election. The Lake County Clerk canvassed the votes
following the April 6 consolidated election, and the Abstract of Votes was
certified April 22.

The following candidates were elected to the Warren Township High
School Board of Education for four-year terms: John R. Anderson, Natalia
Alvarez Martinez, Katherine Blair, and Paul Schulz.

After taking the Oath of Office, the Board elected officers for the next two
years. The Board officers are Mr. Schulz as President, Mr. Anderson as Vice
President, and Ms. Beals as Secretary.

In-Person Meetings

Toward the conclusion of the meeting, the Board also rescinded the
temporary policy 2:23-TR, Temporary Rules for Public Participation at
School Board Meetings During COVID-19 Emergency. This action returns
our Board of Education meetings to (generally) in-person status for
participation by Board members and the community.

The district will continue to make efforts, however,

@ to try and live-stream regular Board of Education
meetings for the community to view.
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WTHS Board of Education
Paul Schulz, President
John R. Andersan, Vice-President
Bency Beals, Secretary
Katherine Blair, Member
Tony DeMonte, Member
Thomas Drake, Member
Natalia Alvarez Martinez, Member

Recap of April 13, 2021

Board of Education Meeting
The Board recognized the 2020-2021 National Merit Scholarship
Program students and two students who received perfect ACT
scores. The Board also recognized retiring Village of Gurnee
Mayor Kristina Kovarik and retiring WTHS Board member,
Jonita C, Wilson.

Presentations and reports were provided for the following

items:

¢ Department Report: Mathematic Department

e Graduation 2021 update report

e Update on the referendum question on the April 6, 2021
ballot

» Return to School update and related information

The Board approved the following items:

« Approval of personnel recommendations for 8 employees
and/or candidates

e Approval of the payment of bills in the amount of
$3,789,087.47

* Approval of the regular minutes and executive session
minutes of March 16, 2021

o Approval of the 2021-2022 Student-Parent Handbook
changes

¢ Approval of eRate Category 2 Expenditure for FY22

= Approval of photography services for students and for sports

* Approval of the distribution of the Lakes Region Cooperative
insurance runout money refunds

e Approval of medical, vision, dental and life insurance
premiums with Educational Benefits Cooperative for the
2021-2022 School Year

e Approval of Resolution for Teachers’ Retirement System
Employer Participation Agreement and the supplemental
savings plan

* Approval of a revised staffing plan for the 2021-2022 school
year

¢ Approval of transportation (bus drivers) compensation for
the 2021-2022 school year

+ Approval of substitute teacher pay rates for the 2021-2022
school year

* Approval of 2021 summer works in the Technology
Department
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Superintendent’s Corner
by Dr. John P. Ahlgrim, Superintendent of Schools

Robyn Kubik Named Warren Township High School’s
Gurnee Teacher of the Year

Social Studies teacher selected by her colleagues for award from
the Village of Gurnee

Social Studies teacher Robyn Kubik has been voted by
her colleagues as Warren Township High School’s
2020-2021 Gurnee Teacher of the Year.

Staff Recognitions for Years of
Service at WTHS

Each school year, the Village of Gurnee recognizes
three Gurnee teachers, including one from Warren
Township High School District 121, Gurnee School
District 56, and Woodland School District 50. The
Gurnee Teacher of the Year receives a $1,000
honorarium.

On March 1, the Board of Education recognized
the accomplishments of staff members who are
retiring this year and reaching years of service
milestones at Warren Township High School.

Congratulations to the following staff
members!

Retirees

Mary Anderson, 16 years

Kory Geisser, 20 years
Patricia Shea, 21 years
Suzanne Tiedt, 15 years

Thirty Years
Christine Flowers
Charles Jedryszek
Jayson Paulus
Teresa Timan

Twenty-Five Years
Michelle Fischetti
Brian Mathews
Heidi Mills

Clint Smothers

Twenty Years
Valerie Ayabarreno
Sheree Barta

Jason Caswick
Kristina Cook

Ryan Dunn

Thomas Fischetti
Kristina Franzwa
Catherine Georgatsos
Demetri Georgatsos
Karen Koskotas
Matthew Lindgren
Erica Loiben

Clay Lyon

Andrew Rodbro
Brandon Schild
Beryl Washington

Fifteen Years
Cindy Albright
Lindsay Consdorf
Adriana Escobar
Troy Grandt

Kurt Gros

Kali Janczak
Marielena Jansma-Bing
Jackie Kowieski
Courtney Lerner
Ryan McCabe
Carri McGahan
Rhonda Nitto
James Ouimette
Zachary Pagan
Deborah Perri
Nicole Piggott
Ryan Skidmore

Ten Years
Samantha Bloomfield
LaShon Christopher
Theresa Craig
Richard Dwyer
Colleen Fahrner
Mark Harkins

Dr. Patrick Keeley
Jessica Koehn

Brian Korstanje
Sarah Mohrfeld
Nadine Robins
Valentina Rodino
Matthew Zullo
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Kubik has served in education for 16 years, teaching at Warren Township High
School for the last 14 years. She loves teaching because the classroom offers a
unique work environment.

“I have been fortunate to spend the majority of my time at Warren teaching
Psychology,” said Kubik. “It is a course that | believe every student who takes it
will benefit from. Psychology allows students to learn about themselves, how
their brain works and how and why they act certain ways. The everyday
connections that students can make to our course is infinite.”

Kubik says some of her best teaching moments have happened after students
leave both the classroom and the walls of Warren. Students will reach out and
express what they remember learning in class and how it has impacted them in
everyday life. Kubik believes there is no greater gift as an educator than to
experience those full-circle moments.

“For 14 years, Robyn Kubik has been an incredibly powerful social studies teacher
for Warren Township High School. She commits endless hours of preparation to
ensure her students always have the tools they need for success in her psychology
classes,” said Dr. John Ahlgrim, Warren Township High School District 121
Superintendent. “Students benefit greatly from Robyn's positive outlook, energy
and enthusiasm in the classroom. Robyn's commitment to continuous
improvement for her courses and instructional practices are exemplary for our
WTHS community. We are so proud to help recognize her as our Gurnee Teacher
of the Year.”

“l also really enjoy sharing the concept of Positive Psychology with students,
helping them focusing on what is going RIGHT in their lives,” Kubik said. “When
we change our thought pattern, we can change so much else. The mind is our
most powerful tool and resource.”

Kubik holds a bachelor’s degree from lllinois State University and has two master’s
degrees: one from Roosevelt University in Teaching for Secondary Education and
one from Concordia University in Psychology.
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News from Instructional Services

by Christopher J. Geocaris, Assistant Superintendent of Instructional Services

We are now moving into the final weeks of this very unique school year, and
we are proud of all our students and staff for working together through the
challenges we have faced. Our teachers have worked diligently to develop
new instructional strategies and to leverage additional technology to
support their students in their learning throughout our remote and hybrid
instructional models.

As we begin these final weeks of the school year, we hope our students will
choose to finish the year on a high note by turning in any missing
coursework, completing assessments, and taking advantage of all the
supports WTHS has in place to help our students. One example is our
resource rooms. We have virtual resource rooms available during the day
and a virtual study table available on Tuesday and Thursday evenings.

The following are links on our website for students to access these virtual

w

rooms:

Virtual Resource Rooms:

. . . .‘..o
https://www.d121.org/domain/60

i Ll

| wish all our students success in the final weeks of the school year!

Virtual Study Table:
https://www.d121.org/Page/754

Senior Chromebooks

At the end of the school year, seniors will be able to keep
their Chromebook when they graduate from Warren, as
long as all registration fees have been paid. Seniors are
still required to attend Chromebook/Textbook return
during the last week they are in attendance. Important
dates and additional information will be communicated through students’
school email and daily announcements.

AP Exams
— Advanced Placement exams will take place from May 18
H M through May 28. Specific Exam information will be
B /' communicated to students who have registered for
1 these exams. If you have any questions about AP Exams,
R - please contact Matthew Jones, Assistant Principal at the

Almond Campus.
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[ Student Instructional Support J

https://www.d121.org/domain/135

Click the link above for information on:

Technology help
Health Office and COVID-19
information

e Materials for class

e Educational resources for parents
and students

e Netiguette basics for online
learning

Do you need
Technology Help?

Click here to
submit a ticket!
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News From Student Services
by Dr. Patrick W. Keeley, Associate Superintendent of Student Services
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2021 lllinois State Leadership
Conference Future Business Leaders
of America (FBLA)

Congratulations to Warren FBLA at the virtual State Leadership
Conference! Students competed by either taking a test or performing
an event via Google Meets/Zoom to a panel of judges. As a result, we
have 37 students who qualified for the National Leadership
Conference in June. A special congratulations goes to Yash Sharma,
who earned the placement of our State Parliamentarian.

Chapter Awards: Gold Seal Award, 1% Place Robert T Stickler Award,
1st Place Largest Local Chapter Membership Professional Division, and
3rd Place Largest Local Chapter Membership.

National Qualifiers were:

1st Place: Andreas Ackron, Securities and Investments; Anushka
Agashe, Local Chapter Annual Business Report; Dhruval Bhatt,
American Enterprise Project; Natalyia Harris, Intro to FBLA; Steven
Isaac, American Enterprise Project; Jahnavi Kolli, Intro to
Parliamentary Procedures; Sanjiv Kondin, Partnership with Business;
Minahil Raheel, Website Design; Ayesha Sultan, Website Design;
Brayden Sweene, Personal Finance; Ifra Waris, Local Chapter Annual
Business Report; Pavithra Yarlagadda, Partnership with Business

2nd Place: Peyton Abraham, Accounting I; Yuvraj Chauhan, Computer
Game and Simulation; Adarsh Dayalan, Computer Game and
Simulation; Steven Isaac, Computer Game and Simulation; Lisa
Kuriakose, Intro to Business Presentation A; Stephanie Mago, Intro to
Business Presentation A; Niharika Sapra, Intro to Social Media
Strategies; Blaise Varughese, Word Processing

3rd Place: Alexis Ehlebracht, Business Plan; Maxine Elloian, 3D
Animation; Julia Farber, 3D Animation; Colin Lee, Intro to Business
Procedures; Kendal Parr, Business Plan; Bharat Pullela, Agribusiness;
Brian Rapanan, Parliamentary Procedure; Lucia Rodriguez,
Parliamentary Procedure; Ishaan Shah, Parliamentary Procedure;
Yash Sharma, Parliamentary Procedure; Diya Tibrewala, Community
Service Project and Parliamentary Procedure; Olivia Wong,
Community Service Project and Organizational Leadership

4th Place: Anika Agashe, Intro to Business Communications; Lena
Groth, Graphic Design; Benjamin Isaac, Intro to Information
Technology

Top 10 Finishers

Anantya Kasturi and Grace Liu, 8th Place Broadcast Journalism;
Anushka Agashe and Kayla Weekes, 8th Place Publication Design;
Sanjiv Kondin, 3rd Place Accounting Il; Cameron Cohen, 5th Place
Business Calculations; Alexie Laya, 5th Place Introduction to Business
Procedures; Geetika Nagisetti, 5th Place Introduction to Business
Communication; Nooreen Ahmad, 6th Place Advertising; Ayesha
Mohammed, 6th Place Political Science; Minahil Nadeem, 6th Place
Introduction to Financial Math; Fatima Naveed, 6th Place Business
Communications; Grace Bevers, 7th Place Journalism; Thomas
Matheson, 7th Place Economics; Manasi Patel, 7th Place Introduction
to Business; Mohammad Samhan,7 th Place Introduction to
Information Technology; Arjun Shah, 7th Place Introduction to
Financial Math

Parliamentary Procedures Team (Individual Results):Diya Tibrewala,
6th; Ishaan Shah, 5th; Lucia Rodriguez, 4th; Brian Rapanan, 2nd and
Yash Sharma, 1st
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Spring is finally here, and summer is right around the corner! Our student
service teams are working diligently to assist and support students as they
are finishing the school year.

Our teams will also continue to engage in intervening with students who
are struggling. If you have any concerns with your student’s progress,
please contact your child's counselor or dean. Please click this link to access
contact information: https://il02214492.schoolwires.net/Page/254

Our Social Workers have also updated their section of the website to
include important resources for families. Please take some time to review
these important resources: https://il02214492.schoolwires.net/Page/251

Declaration Day and Senior Survey Class of 2021

I know the Almond administration is finalizing
plans for graduation. In addition, our College r CLASS (i

and Career counselors are looking for data and
to celebrate post-secondary choices for the

Please complete the Senior Exit Survey by May 14 with your intentions for
after high school. https://tinyurl.com/4tmr7mmt

Class of 2021,

For instructions and additional information about our Senior Declaration
Day Celebration at the Almond Campus on Friday, May 7.
https://tinyurl.com/3s3ne7hs

Fall 2021 Reminders

We are planning for a normal start to the school year in fall 2021.
We hope to have students transition back to a consistent onsite schedule.
We know the transition will be difficult for some. Please know we will be
ready to support your students. We really look forward to seeing everyone
back. If your student is struggling with finding a routine, please reach out
to our student services teams so we can identify kids for our intervention
program. Please click this link to access contact information:
https://il02214492 schoolwires.net/domain/106

Vaccination Updates

If you have a current junior, please remember to get your meningitis
vaccine scheduled and completed prior to the first day of school. Once we
get to July and August, it becomes more challenging to
find appointments.

Also, if your student received a COVID vaccine, please
send that record to the health office. Please click here for
contact information: https://www.d121.org/domain/80
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Principal’s Corner at the Almond Campus

by Rob Parrott

Congratulations

| am proud to recognize the following
students as our monthly A-Team winners
at the Almond Campus: Leslie Olivares,
Alexis Villalobos, Ellen Corr, Jacob
Scheffler, and Jason Dixon.

_—

NATIONAL MERIT
SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM

We have five National Merit Finalists this
year! Congratulations to Seniors Yuvraj
Chauhan, Lucinda Damon-Davis, Kevin
Goger, Bradley Strauss, and Olivia Wong,
who have all moved on in the
PSAT/NMSQT competition and been
named National Merit Finalists! Students
named as National Merit Finalists are
among the top 1% in the nation based on
the qualifying exam they took during their
junior year of high school.

As the school year comes to a close, | want to thank our students for the
hard work and dedication they have shown during the past year. They
have been respectful of the difficult circumstances and their resilience has
kept them engaged in the learning process. Thank you for making the best
of the most unique of learning experiences we’ve had!

Lake Region lllinois Principal Association Award

Warren Township
High School

Perfect ACT Scores

Congratulations to  seniors
Kayleigh Glickley and Ishaan
Shah, who are being recognized
for their outstanding character
and leadership by the Lake
Region lllinois Principal
Association. Both students are
excellent role models for their
peers by excelling in the
classroom, athletically, and
through a variety of community
service activities throughout
their high school career.

Congratulations to Griffin Pasha and Kevin Goger, who both received a
perfect score on the ACT! Of the approximately 1.9 million students who
take the ACT annually, only about 3,700 earn a perfect score. This puts
Griffin and Kevin in about the top .2% of students to take the exam!

Graduation Ceremony Update

My highest priority is to have a

- graduation ceremony to recognize and
- honor the Class of 2021. It is very

important for us to be able to celebrate
the hard work and resilience of our
senior students. We are moving
forward with plans to host a
graduation ceremony at the O’Plaine
Campus, in the outdoor stadium, on
Sunday, May 23, 2021, Although we
are still planning the details of the day
and our alternative indoor plan in case
of inclement weather, we do not plan

. to change from this date. More
| information can be found on our
| website.

Warren Connection: Nearing the End of the School Year

2021-2022 School Year
Information

Online registration for all students
will open in May 2021, Parents and
students will receive a notification
regarding the online process for
completing registration for the

2021-22 school year.

Page 6 of 10



Principal’s Corner at the O’Plaine Campus
by Michele Bertola

Happy Spring! As we enter our final stretch of the school year, | want to
thank our students and parents for your hard work and support. Students
have been respectful of the challenging circumstances we’ve faced, and
their resilience has kept them engaged in the learning process. | hope
everyone reflects on what has been learned over the last year and that
we finish this year strong. We will continue to push each other to get
better every day.

Lake Region lllinois Principal Association Award
B - —

Congratulations to sophomores
Ariana Bond and Taylor Simmons,
who are being recognized for their
outstanding character and
leadership by the Lake Region
lllinois Principal Association! Both
students are excellent role models
for their peers by excelling in the
classroom, sports and/or activities,
and through a variety of
community  service  activities
throughout their high school
careers.

Class of 2023

Sophomore students signed their Class of 2023 banner this week as a
commitment to finish the year strong and to graduate in 2023.
Class banners hang at the O’Plaine campus, and then go to Almond when
students begin their junior year. Our class of 2022 signed their banner at
orientation in August.
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April Matter of Pride

Recognition
Matter of Pride recognizes students for their
academic excellence, academic

effort/improvement, leadership, making
Warren a better place, and/or random acts of
kindness. Congratulations to the following
students for being nominated by staff
members for our Matter of Pride recognition:
Ryan Stanciak, Evan Larson, Andrew
Wheeler, Jack Edwards, Harrison Levy,
Aleksandar Yonchev, Alan Tiscareno-Jaime,
Rafael Gloria, Darryle WMcDaniel, Leyla
Montes, Jakob Biondo, Liam Wiley, Noah
Walowski, Andrew Lazar, Abigail White,
Aniya Christie, Jalina Ramos, Adam Juarez,
Edward Lim, Cameron Fleming and Allan
Shamsiyev.

2021-2022 School Year
Information

Online registration for all students
will open in May 2021,
Parents and students will receive a notification
regarding the online process for completing
registration for the 2021-22 school year.
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News about Athletics
by Becky Belmont, Director of Athletics
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Congratulations to Nina Staben for being a
SaTded thet MaRiE Grfion: Naval Rewane North Suburban Conference Accomplishments

Officer Training Corps Scholarship! The Congratulations to our North Suburban All-Academic athletes and

national selection process for the scholarship All-Conference teams:
is highly competitive. Thousands of applicants
submitted packages, and only 50 of these were

selected from the Midwest. The Frederick C. NSC All-Academic Team
Branch NROTC scholarship is worth $180,000 Faith Cabalfin, Ellen Corr, Emily Cretors, Molly Cummings, Samantl

Gebusion, Brin Glass, Huong Thi Ho, Pavneet Kaur, Karen Kim,
Sophia Luna, Trishelle Manila, Keira Rodriguez, Kaitlyn Strathman,
Naomi Zechiel

and will cover Nina's four-year degree at Badminton
Xavier University.

Alexander Ahn, Gavin Cartwright, Nathaniel Harris, Joshua Leicht,
Boys Basketball Howard Mullen, Ryan Panek, Adam Rasmussen, Cooper Stacey,
Julius White

Sara Boutelle, Annika Gustafson, Grace Lynch, Kelsey McGraw,

il Baskertel Caroline Sharpe, Samantha Swanson, Alexis Tatum

Girls Bowling Brianna Smith

Elizabeth Baugh, Wisdom Brown, Hope Cabalfin, Lillie Cotter,

Compem“f‘e Brianne Diete, Alyla Ditiangkin, Elisa Hamelin, Annalise Sambrano,
Cheerleading :
Ashley Weihs
Isabella Cram, Lauren Gaertig, Nicole Gromala, Audrey Heiserman,
Congratulations to Competitive Dance  Megan Kampf, Lilly Kooyenga, Margaret Lewis, Natalie Musick, Luc
sophomore Keegan Knott, Rodriguez, Diya Tibrewala
who competed on the
USA National Swim Team Mario Alba, John Boehm, Aidan Lucero, Thomas Matheson, Charle
in the World Para Football McCarthy, Benjamin Mclaughlin, Jalen Meriweather, Matthew Slac
swimming World Series! Nina Staben, Ryan Vastine, Benjamin Wilson, Tristan Wolverton,
Smheee:ajsaszzrz:itslﬁzis;ftﬁl Gymnastics Peyton Abraham. Kayleigh Glickley
in the 100 Free, 3¢ in the Riley Carbajal, Maxwell Floriani, Cael Harris, George Mcatee, Milar
100 Breast, 4t in the 400 Boys Soccer Selakovic, Alexander Senko, Ishaan Shah, Bradley Strauss, Nathan
Free, 3 in the 200 IM, Stutzman, Ashton Wittwer

and 34d in the 100 Back.

e = TR Bovs Swimming and Evan Berndt, Alexander Carl’Uthers, Kevin Goger, Ethan Harrigan,
Divvin . Jonah Park, Malpica Salido-Malpica, Jake Snyder, Ryan Sundberg,
g Blake Vander-Jeugdt

Warren Towiship High Sehool Dstict 121 s member o the following Volleyball Elizabeth Columbus, Sarah Convey, Kendal Crawford, Kylie Jasnoct
athletic organizations:
Cameron Beard, Kevin Goger, Ethan Harrigan, Jarrett Lobitz, Danie

inaici iati i i Boys Water Polo ) . )
llinois High School Association (IHSA), which competes in phases of Yy Mo, Jacob Simmons, Jake Snyder, Martin Stumpf, Jacob Wiser
competition tournaments: sectionals, regionals and state.

Girls Water Polo Faith Harris, Kiele Newton, Jessica Oehlerking, Julia Sznicer
North Suburban Conference (NSC), competes against eight nearby high
schools throughout the season and ends with a conference tournament.
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News about Athletics
by Becky Belmont, Director of Athletics

National Letter of Intent
Signees

Congratulations to the following athletes for
making the commitment to play collegiate
athletics!

Baseball
Brian Rapanan, M.I.T.
Nicholas Stan, Knox College
Maxwell Thompson, Millikin University

Football
Zion Griffin, Roosevelt University
Gus Krnich, Roosevelt University

Girls Basketball
Caroline Sharpe, Lawrence University

Girls Lacrosse:
Zoie Donaldson, Marian University

Boys Soccer
Alex Diaz, Concordia University-Wisconsin
Max Floriani, St. Louis University
Edward Luna, University of St. Francis

Girls Soccer
Liza Matimore, lllinois Wesleyan University
Emily Soriaga, Trinity International
University

Boys Swimming and Diving
Dante Rinaldi, Augustana College

Tennis
Tim Hidalgo, Olivet Nazarene University

Boys Volleyball
Zach Moreano, Augustana College

Wrestling
Zach Dabney, Ohio Northern University

NSC All-Conference
Badminton

Girls Basketball
Boys Bowling
Competitive
Cheerleading
Competitive
Devilettes
Volleyball

Boys Soccer

Football

Ellen Corr, Singles and Huong Ho and Karen Kim, Doubles
Caroline Sharpe
Ethan Kailin, Emilio Torres

Brianne Diete, Annalise Sambrano, Ashley Weihs

Bella Cram, Audrey Heiserman, Lucia Rodriguez
Ellie Columbus, GabriElle Brewer, Ruth Ziegler

Christopher Aldazaba, Miguel Garcia, Cael Harris, Edward Luna,
Noe Martinez, and Alexander Senko

John Boehm, Tommy Matheson, Malachi McNeal, Marc Davila,
Gus Krnich, Maurice Edwards, Jalen Hanford, Nate Even, and
Luther Thompson

NSC Honorable Mention All-Conference

Boys Basketball
Cheerleading
Devilettes
Volleyball
Football

Cooper Stacey

Amanda Blumer, Alyla Ditiangkin, Elisa Hamelin
Natalie Musick, Diya Tibrewala

Kylie Jasnoch

John Boehm, Matt Slack, Justin Kretz

NSC Spring Sportsmanship Award Winners

Volleyball
Football

Boys Soccer
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Madeline Hoffman
Jailen Mariweather

Bradley Straus

Congratulations to Maurice Edwards for being
selected as the Chicago Bears and Athletico High
School All-Star for Week Six.

Maurice (Mo) Edwards had 14 carries for 298
yards.
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News about Activities
by Aimee Lonigro, Assistant Director of Athletics and Activities Coordinator

Congratulations to the Science Olympiad team and Coach Ryan Korah on their
success in the state tournament! Science Olympiad is a competitive club in which
students will participate in several events ranging across all branches of science.
The team placed 23 out of 59 teams, and for the first time in Warren history,
qualified for the AA Division. Congratulations to the five Blue Devils who received
medals:

B Dhruval Bhatt - Gravity Vehicle (1), Wright Stuff (1)

B Ben Isaac - Gravity Vehicle (1%%), Wright Stuff (1%)

B Lindsey Prims — Fossils (3"), Sounds of Music (5%)

B Niharika Sapra — Fossils (3")

B Kayla Tagudar - Sounds of Music (5'")

French National Honor Society Induction Ceremony
Congratulations to the French National Honor Society students who were inducted
on April 15, 2021! These students are inducted based on scholarship in French,
along with interest, participation and leadership in French activities. Their motto is
to pursue the mission of advocating for French, helping our community, and
participating in activities that enrich their lives.

The inductees are: Marianne Abante, Ella Harper, Isabel Korstanje, Hiba Naqvi,
Amy Perez, Christopher Sajee, Eryza Yuson and David Zhang. All members:
Marianne Abante, Naheeda Akhtar, Chloe Calzolano, Kamila Cano-Giraldo, Valerie
Flores, Ella Harper, Angel John, Isabel Korstanje, Gabriel Maldonado, Antrita
Manduva, Hiba Naqvi, Stephanie Ortiz, Amy Perez, Kayla Shi, Ashley Silva, Matthew
Sotak, Christopher Varkey, Eryza Yuson and David Zhang.

Senior Students (left)

Junior Students (below

P0RO0OO0 |
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Congratulations to the Warren Theatre and Mr. Miller in the IHSA Group
Interpretation and New Short Film Competitions. In Short Film, they advanced to
the state competition, where they were rated Exemplary by all three judges. In
Group Interpretation, they placed 6™ at sectionals. Finally, congratulations to
Becca Katz and Rachel McCulloch for earning All-Sectional Honors.
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Thank you to the Students of Service (SOS),
. Future Business Leaders of America (FBLA),
| Black Student Union (BSU), National Honor
' Society (NHS), and Student Council for their
' volunteerism in the annual Adopt a Trail clean-
' up on April 10.

‘ Congratulations to the cast and crew and Ms.

Zimmerman and Mr. Westphal for presenting
a very successful spring musical: The Addams

. Family, a New Musicall
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